
President, Secretary - Treasurer;
an Executive Committee of seven
members including the President,
Vice - President and Heeretury-
Treasurer, who shall be ex-ofticio

membfrs; a Social Committee
consisting of five members, three
Indies and two gentlemi'n; and a
touiMKiniont committee which
shall consist of three members.

4. Tne duties of the President
shall be to preside at all meet-
ings of the Club and Executive
Committee; decide all rules of
order; enforce by-laws; sign all

bills and countersign all checks.

5. The duties of the Vice-Pres-
ident ihall ba to assist the Presi-
dent in the discharge of his
duties and perform same in the
absence of the President.

6. The duties of the Secretary
Treasurer shall be to keep an
acviv'«te account of the proceed-
r'ngb of all the meetings of the
Club; keep a correct list of the
members of the club and their
residences: conduct all corres-


